THIS WEEK'S SCOTTIE REPORT; NEWS FROM GHS WITH GERARDO SANTOS
Wednesday, 07 November 2012 16:16

Gerardo Santos has information about registration for the ACT to be given in December and
more information from Glasgow High School in our Scottie Report:

{audio}http://wcluradio.com/newscuts/110812scottiereport.mp3{/audio}




